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Practical Strategies For Building Effective Cross-
Industry Compliance Programs In An Increasingly
Integrated World

Tony Burba of the Chicago office recently spoke at the in-house counsel
program at the American Health Lawyers Association's Annual Meeting on
June 28 at the Marriott Marquis in Washington, D.C. Speaking with the global
chief compliance officer from firm client Walgreen Co., Tony's presentation,
"Practical Strategies for Building Effective Cross-Industry Compliance
Programs in an Increasingly Integrated World," addressed practical
approaches to establishing an effective compliance program in integrated
healthcare.


